HB 832 -- PUBLIC HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS WEBSITE REQUIREMENTS
SPONSOR: Chipman

Beginning with the fall 2018 semester, this bill requires any
public institution of higher education to publish on their public
website or in writing, at the time of acceptance or prior to
registration, the estimated cost for each degree program offered,
including required fees or expenses not included in the tuition.

This bill also requires approved institutions, as defined in
Section 173.1102, RSMo, to post on their website salary information
for each degree program offered at such institution, using national
occupational salary statistics complied by the United States
Department of Labor's Bureau of Labor Statistics.



